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for a number of rare and complex conditions, and as such, these conditions 

are likely to be most affected by this change. Despite being registered as a 

stakeholder, National AIDS Trust was not invited to respond to the 

consultation.  

19. National Voices, in their response to the informal consultation, did make points 

we agree with, however not unexpectedly these points were not specific to 

HIV. 

20. Paragraph 8 of the Response to the informal consultation circulated by the 

Government states that the protocols would not be suitable for treatments 

requiring ‘biosimilar products where the medicines that are prescribed by 

brand for clinical reasons’, this is vague, without specifically listing HIV as 

being unsuitable for the SSP, it is unclear whether the SSP would apply to HIV 

or not. This therefore falls far short of addressing the serious concerns of 

people living with HIV outlined above.

21. Hence had National AIDS Trust been consulted, we would have raised the 

serious concerns outlined above and would have hoped that these would have 

been taken into account by the Department when formulating the laws so that 

any risk could be minimised or avoided altogether. We would also have asked 

for a wider consultation in which patients affected would have been able to 

share their views. We would have requested that HIV was exempt from the 

Protocol.






